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For the attention of:

Shaun Needle - Project Manager
Rob Davies - Assistant Project Manager
Richard Lewis - Chairman of the Board of Trustees

Ref i r T r, Blaen W - Testimonial
Dear Sirs,

I recently engaged your company to undertake a house clearance at my
father's property, who has recently died.

From looking on the internet for a suitable company through to the actual
work being carried out, I was very impressed with the standard of the work
and the professionalism of all the staff.

They undertook the work with compassion, understanding the impact
emptying the family home would have on me. On the day, there was a
member of staff and two volunteers and I cannot speak highly enough of
them. They were professional, honest, diligent, methodical, knowledgeable,
hard workers.

I would recommend your company to anyone looking for this type of work to
be undertaken and I was particularly impressed with the way all unsaleable
items are disposed of in an environmentally friendly way.

Thank you for making an unhappy experience an easier task for me.
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